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FFA Architecture and Interiors, Inc. 

 New hires 2012 
 
FFA Architecture and Interiors, Inc. (FFA), a Portland architecture and interior design firm, is 

pleased to announce new staff member Stewart Thompson, AIA, LEEDTM BD+C as Senior 

Design Associate. 

 

Stewart brings over 20 years of design experience to FFA. He has worked in collaboration with 

the NPS, USDA Forest Service, BLM, Oregon and Washington State Parks, and local 

governments on a range of projects types. His experience includes historic preservation 

treatments, as well as new construction within Landmark National Historic Districts. He has a 

working knowledge of sustainable practices and possesses the ability to provide fully integrated 

and viable design solutions. 

 

Stewart provides strong design leadership to our team, emphasizing experience based and 

sustainable designs through an efficient and thorough design process. 

 

FFA Architecture and Interiors, Inc. is a full-service firm providing expertise in architecture, 

planning, historic preservation and interior design.  Principal of the firm is Troy Ainsworth.  

Associate Partners include Barbara Clement and Amalia Mohr. 
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